
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/13/2017 10:03:25 AM
Subject: RE: Judge Dangler Letter

We need to decide whether to reappoint Judge Dangler or pick a new appointee on June 30th.
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 9:18 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Fw: Judge Dangler Letter
 
What do we need to do here?

From: Earle Powell <epowell@lac.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 9:07 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Tom Young
 
Subject: Judge Dangler Letter 
 
Danny:
Senator Young requested that I send you a copy of the letter that we sent to the Lieutenant Governor and the 
Speaker on February 2 regarding the reappointment of Judge John Dangler to the LAC. Attached is a copy of that 
letter.
If I can provide you with additional information, let me know. Also, congratulations on your new position!
Regards,
Earle
K. EARLE POWELL
Director
SC Legislative Audit Council
1331 Elmwood Ave., Suite 315
Columbia, SC 29201
803-253-7612
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